
A programme on Dengue Awareness and Abolition of plastics was organized on 19
th

 

September 2019. Thiru R. Satish, Commissioner of Salem Corporation, Dr.Parthiban, Health 

Officer, Mr.Sankar, Sanitary Inspector, Mr.Vetrichelvan, Public Relation Officer and Mrs. 

Thilakam, Assistant Executive Engineer were present.  

Dr.Parthiban, Health Officer gave an awareness on dengue prevention and told that 

the students should be a part of the corporation’s efforts in mosquito control and dengue 

prevention by removing breeding sources like used tea cups, coconut shells and old tyres. He 

also insisted that this message should be carried to their parents and their neighbourhoods. 

As a part of Swachh Bharath Abhiyan 2019, the campaign aimed to achieve the vision 

of a clean India by 2
nd

 October 2019.  Salem Commissioner gave a birds eye view on the 

harmful effects of plastics and the need to abolish the usage of plastics. He also stressed the 

importance of plastic free environment and insisted that penalty will be imposed if not found 

clean. 

Nilavembu Kudineer was given to everyone and they also released placards 

containing awareness messages. Finally an oath was taken by staff members and students 

regarding the abolition of usage of plastics. The programme came to an end with college 

song.  

 


